
EM~RD & ASSOCIATES P.C. 
BURKE PROFESSIONAL CENTER 

5282 LYNGATE COURT 
BURKE, VIJKZNIA 22015 

PHONJS: (202) 466-6937 . FAX: (202) 466-6938 
WEB SITE: www.emord.com 

E-MAIL: aferrenz@emord.com 

March 24,2004 

VIA EMAII, Kathy.ettwood@c$an.fda.gov 
AND UPS GROUND 
Dr. Kathy Ellwood 
Assistant Director for Nutrition Science 
FDA, CFSAN 
CPK 1, Roorn 4AO26 
HFS-800 
College Park MD 20740 

Re: Chromium Picotinate Health Ctaim Petition 

Dear Dr. Ellwood: 

This will confirm that our client, Nutrition 21, Inc., seeks FDA review, under the 
qualified claims process, of its pending petition concerning chromium picolinate and its 
relationship to diabetes and related conditions. We understand the petition will be posted on the 
agency’s website for public comment within the next two weeks. 

Sincerely, 

P drea G. Ferrenz 

Cc: Nutrition 21, Inc. 



EMORD & ASSOCIATES P.C. 
BURKE PROFESSIONAL CENTER 

5282 LYNGATE COURT 
BURKE, VIRGINIA 220 15 

1050 SEVENTEENTH STREET, N.W. ‘L 
SUITE 600 

{ 1 :‘j 1 y-j,: i’i’ ;-> f’ ‘1 ;-#f; 

WASHINGTON, DC. 20036 

PHONE: (202) 466-6937 e FAX: (202) 466-6938 
WEB SITI% www.emord.com 

E-MAIL: aferrenz@emord.com 

May 4,2004 

VIA UPS GROUND 
Dr. Kathy Ellwood 
CFSAN, CPE: 1 
Room 4AO26, HFS-800 
FDA -. 
5 100 Paint Bmnch Parkway 
College Park,, MD20740 

Re: Chromium Picolinate Health Cluim Petition 

Dear Dr. Ellwood: 

This letter is to confirm that the third health claim in the above petition is as it appears in 
the petition’s scientific report: 

Chrornium picolinate may reduce the risk of abnormally elevated blood sugar levels. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any further questions. 

Andrea G. Ferrenz 


